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I am writing in OPPOSITION to HB 3848.  This bill seems like an overreach.  Why 

should the government dictate what a homeowner can do with their own home they 

pay for and pay taxes on?  We need to stop making it harder on home owners.  Stop 

with the over regulations.  Please vote NO on this bill.  


